President E. B. Fred Bascom Hall

Dear President Fred:

The attached letter has been developed with Dr. Lederberg in line with our discussions with you and Dr. Elvehjem on Monday, March 17, 1958. We appropriate the opportunity to move ahead with this important development and we feel that it will bring international recognition to the Medical School.

As I indicated, I have discussed the program in person with Dr. Morison.

Yours sincerely,

John C. Bowers, M.D.

Me or

JZB: ca

cc: Dean Elvehjem

Dr. Lederberg

Enc .